
Jane & Bob Johnson <johnsonj@csolve.net>

02/02/2001 07:18 AM

To:  jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca

Subject:  Direct Purchase Plans

Please go ahead and allow investers in Ontario to participate in direct
purchase plans for securities without having to use a broker.  We know
what we are doing!
Thanks in advance,
Jane Johnson
7 Maple Drive
Orillia, ON


